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To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
 
From: Steven Archibald, Director  
 
Date: March 31, 2015 
 
Subject: Board Policy IHF – Graduation Requirements 
 
I am prepared to share with the Board of Education an update to Board Policy IHF, 
Graduation Requirements.  Please consider placing this item on the policy agenda of 
the April 13, 2015, Board of Education, Committee of the Whole meeting. 
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